
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, January 11, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Salisbury Steak with Gravy and Mashed Potatoes  
 Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Dean O’Bryan  
   Niklas Polonowski  
   Benicio Silva  
  

1. It’s a Tale as Old as Time… winter break ends and preparation for the District Musical 
begins! This year’s musical is Beauty and the Beast Jr.! The D105 Theatre Guild invites all 
7th and 8th graders to audition on Monday, February 4th from 3-5 in the Gurrie 
Cafeteria. You are allowed to leave once you audition. All music and forms can be found 
on the District Musical Website. Please be sure to fill out your audition form before 
auditions! We hope you will be our guest at auditions! If you have any questions please 
see Ms. Quinn or Ms. Lansford.  

 

2. Attention Tiger Nation! Are you looking to get stronger, faster, or smarter this year? Do 
you want to improve your endurance or hand-eye coordination? Are you interested in 
making new friends and lifelong memories? If so, come out for the 2019 girls volleyball 
team! Refresh or develop your skills at clinics next week hosted by the Gurrie PTO. 
Clinics will be held from 3:25 to 4:30 after school on Monday, January 14th and Tuesday, 
January 15th.  

  
Tryouts will take place the following week for 8th grade on Tuesday, January 22nd and 
7th grade on Thursday, January 24th from 3:30 to 5:00 PM. For those who make it to 
the second round, there will be a final cut for both grades on Friday, January 25th. The 
permission slip is required to participate. Permission slips are in the office.  

  
Hope to see you out there! Please see coach Olson or Coach LaBud if you have any 
questions.  

 

3. Attention Students: There will be a meeting for students interested in joining the District 
Choir on Friday, January 18th. 8th graders will meet at 11:15 and 7th graders will meet at 
12:00. Should you decide to join choir, rehearsals will begin January 29th and will be 
every Tuesday and Thursday from 7:20 am to 8:05 am in the gym. Please bring your 
chromebook to fill out a quick survey. Please contact Ms. Murphy if you have any 
questions.  

 



4. The boys basketball teams played versus Pleasantdale Jr. High.  The 7th grade team won 
with excellent team defense and great scoring by Sean El Lobo Cherry, Emilio Speedy 
Lopez, and Sean High Tower Jenkins. 
 
The 8th grade also won their game with great team defense and great scoring from Nick 
Duna a Donut Polonowski, Jake the Goose Warkentien, and Devell the Phantom 
Brittman.   

 

5. The wrestling team competed and swept the floor with Riverside Brookfield last 
night.  Strong performances came from Callum Rodgers, Kyla Kirby, Daniel Lee, and 
Jackson Garelli as they are setting the tone for the rest of the team.  Congratulations to 
Dylan Rickman, Madison Kosenesky and Journie Wickert for wrestling tough and 
showing huge improvements in their second year.  Great job Gurrie Wrestlers.  The next 
meet will be January 24th at home against Brookwood Middle School; hope to see you 
there! 
 

6. Attention adventurers!!!  Gurrie's RPG Club will meet TODAY in the culinary arts room 
until 4 p.m.  We will begin the next chapter of our adventure, so new members are 
always welcome to join up!  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 
chromebooks.  See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information!  See everyone 
after school! 
 
 
 


